From: Gabriel Sempill

Sent: 19 January 2018 18:09

To: Lester, Robert

Cc: Susanna Miller

Subject: 68a-74a ROCHESTER PLACE NwW1 OBJECTION FROM ROCHESTER TERRACE

RESIDENTS GARDEN ASSOSCIATION

Dear Robert Lester
| am writing as the former chair of the Rochester Terrace Gardens Residents Association to object to this planning
application. The current chair, Susanna Miller, and a great many of my neighbours will be adversely affected by this
development. | am aware that many of them have formally objected in writing to your selves. The proposals are
poor in design terms and out of keeping with the character and appearance of the area. The height and bulk are
excessive and undermine the mews typology as it will be as high as the Rochester Road houses. The height and bulk
will also harm the daylight, sunlight and outlook of my neighbours at 50, 51, 52, 53, 54 Rochester Road that are
directly behind the site.

Thank you

Gabriel Sempill



